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The Chilcot report is a damning indictment of Tony Blair and those around
him who took us to war in Iraq.The report vindicates Stop the War and all we
have been campaigning for over the years. There must be legal sanctions
against Tony Blair and he should no longer be considered fit for any
office.

Cameron says we must “learn the lessons” but continues the same spin as
Tony Blair. In fact he and his government should be held to account. In 2011
Cameron bombed Libya openly supporting “rebels” to overthrow the Libyan
government and supported foreign funded and backed “rebels” to bring about
regime change in Syria. Britain has continued to intervene militarily in Syria,
Iraq, Libya, Yemen, and in many other countries in one way or another. Now
the British government is cynically continuing its war preparations in Europe.
NATO wants to establish “a new force in Europe” specifically targeting Russia
placing NATO forces on its borders.

The anti-war movement demands that the Chilcot publication leads to justice
for all those killed in Iraq. We also call for an anti-war government that
ends the cycle of wars and violence by Britain’s interference in other countries
throughout the world.


